
   

 

 

   

  

Sick and Retired Priests Fund: 
An appeal is to be launched throughout the diocese, to 
raise £5 million over the next four years so that the 
diocese can continue to provide for priests who are no 
longer able to carry out their ministry. The appeal will be 
co-ordinated by a group of lay people. Each deanery is 
asked to nominate two people with suitable 
communication and fund raising skills to be part of this 
group. Please contact Fr Paul Chipchase on 01332 
514107 if you are interested. 
 

Christmas Bazaar: 
The date for the Bazaar is Saturday 1

st
 December, 11am 

– 4pm. There will be a host of stalls and Santa has been 
invited to come along! If you have any new unwanted 
gifts that can be used, please hunt them out and bring 
them in to church for us, likewise we need bottles (all 
shapes and sizes) for the bottle stall.  
 

Safeguarding Course: 
The Church’s policies about safeguarding say that 
anyone who has any ministry with children, young people 
or vulnerable adults should have some basic 
safeguarding training before or during the time they carry 
out that ministry. On Wednesday 10

th
 October between 

7.00 - 9.00pm John Creedon, the safeguarding 
coordinator for the Diocese, will be coming to St Alban’s 
parish centre to lead this training for our parish. Everyone 
involved with children or vulnerable adults in the parish 
should make a special effort to attend this event. 
 

St Hugh’s Parish AGM: 
This will take place on Thursday 18

th
 October at 7.00pm 

in the Parish Meeting Room.  The Parish Annual Report 
is now available at the back of the church and online.  
Thank you again for the continued loyal support. 
 

Family Fast Day – Friday 5
th

 October: 
Envelopes are available for you take home this weekend 
for Cafod’s annual appeal. With your support they can 
provide food for those who need it most, helping poor 
families find ways of earning a living and challenge 
government to help make a fairer food system for us all. 
Please return your envelopes next weekend. Thank you. 
 

New Cloths for Our Altars: 
You may have noticed our new white altar cloths at St 
Alban’s and The Church on Oakwood. Our thanks go to 
Susanna for making these beautiful altar cloths for us. 
 
   
 
 
 
 

 
 
   
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Bereavement Course: 
Our Bereavement course continues on Friday of this week, 
(5

th
 October) 7.30 - 9pm at St Alban’s Parish Centre.  

 

The Church on Oakwood News: 
The Harvest Supper and Beetle Drive takes place at The 
Church on Oakwood on Saturday 6

th
 October at 6.30pm. 

Baked Potatoes will be served with various fillings and 
apple pie and cream. Please bring your own drinks. Tickets 
are available after Mass from Sandra or Fran. Adults £5, 
children £3, family tickets £15. On Sunday 7

th
 October we 

will have our annual Padley collection.  
 

‘Share a Prayer’ Evening: 
Do you have a favourite prayer or inspirational saying? 
Come along to share it or just listen to others and discuss 
why they are so special on Tuesday 2nd October in St 
Alban's Weekday Chapel from 7.30pm finishing about 8.30 
with refreshments Everyone welcome. 
 

Youth Group: 
Our Youth Group resumes next Wednesday, 3rd October, 
7-9 pm in the Parish Centre for those in year 7 and above. 
 

St Alban’s Planned Giving Envelopes: 
The new planned giving envelopes are now available for 
collection from the churches. Some spare boxes are also 
available for those wanting to be in the scheme. 
 

St Alban’s Children’s Liturgy Meeting: 
There will be a meeting in the Parish Centre on Thursday 
October 4

th
 at 7.30 pm for all those involved in preparing 

the children’s liturgy.  
 

Reception into Full Communion with the Church: 
Congratulations to Jamie Roppa who will be confirmed and 
be received into full communion with the Church this 
Tuesday (2

nd
 October) at the 7pm Mass.  

 

Nuala’s year in Malaysia: 
One of our young people, Nuala Kelly, will be going to 
Malaysia next August with ‘Project Trust’, to teach 
underprivileged children outward bounds activities. This is 
what Nuala writes: “I will be living in a local community for 
12 months allowing me to make the biggest possible 
difference. It would be fantastic if you could help me get 
there! Leaflets detailing my year and how you can kindly 
help are available in the entrance to church for your 
attention.” Fantastic Nuala! Good luck with the fund raising. 
 

For those who have died: 
We remember in our prayers, Olive Hill who died recently. 
Olive’s funeral Mass will be at St Alban’s Church on Friday 
5

th
 October at 11.45am. May she rest in peace.   

 

St Hugh’s Website: www.sthughborrowash.org.uk 
Will be in operation from next Wednesday. Take a look! 

Sacramental Policy 
Baptism: Parents who would like to have their babies or young children baptized please contact Fr Paul or Canon Ka Fai.  
Adults seeking Baptism or wanting to find out more about the Catholic Faith, please contact Fr Paul or Canon Ka Fai. 
Marriage: Couples wishing to marry are required to give at least six months notice. See Father Paul or Canon Ka Fai. 
Communion to the Sick and Housebound: If you know of anyone who is unable to get to Mass and would like Communion at home, 

contact Loreta or Derek Hay on 280511 or Father Paul for St Albans and Peter Rochford on 674234 or Canon Ka Fai for St Hugh’s. 

 

Baptism: Congratulations to Billy Kit Albert John 
Tomlinson and Cass Fox Christopher Fred Tomlinson 
who will be baptized at St Alban’s Church on Saturday 6

th
 

October. Our prayers and best wishes go to their Mum 
and Dad, Kathryn and Richard, on this special occasion. 
Well done everyone!  

Patients in our Hospitals: 

If you know of anyone in Hospital who would like a visit from the Chaplain, please use the following numbers: 
For The  Royal Derby contact switchboard on 01332 340131 or Sister Mary on 01332 346920.  
For The Grove Hospital contact Fr Mark Brentnall on 01332 574474. 
For Nuffield & Kingsway Hospitals contact Fr Paul Chipchase on 01332 514107. Alternatively have a word with your parish priest. 

 
SCHOOLS: St Alban’s Primary 01332 673823, St Benedict Secondary 01332 557032, St John Houghton Secondary 0115 9322896 

 



 

 

 
      

           
               

 

 
 

    

 
 

 

 
                  

 

 
 

 

 
 

PARISH NEWSLETTER 

Twenty-Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time 29th/30th September2012 
YEAR B (Weekdays Cycle 2) – DIVINE OFFICE WEEK 2 

St Alban’s Church 
Roe Farm Lane, Chaddesden, DE21 6ET 

Parish Priest: Fr. Paul Newman  Tel: 01332 672914 
 

Email: office@stalbansderby.org.uk 
www.stalbansderby.org.uk 

 

Parish Secretary: Diane Williams 
 

The Church on Oakwood 
Bishop’s Drive, Oakwood, DE21 2BA 

www.thechurchonoakwood.org 
 

 

Services, Mass Times and Intentions for the Coming Week 

Saturday 29
th
   6.30 pm St Alban’s Michael & Annie Leahy RIP 

Sunday 30
th
   9.30 am St Hugh’s Peter Newman Randles RIP 

  10.00 am St Alban’s Amelia Kok-Nolte RIP 

  5.00 pm Oakwood The People of the Parish 

     

Monday (St Theresa) 1
st
  7.00 pm St Alban’s Bernadette Regan RIP 

Tuesday (Our Holy guardian Angels) 2
nd

     7.00 pm* St Alban’s Special Intention (Grace) 

  9.30 am St Hugh’s Johnson Fund 

Wednesday  3
rd

  9.15 am St Alban’s  Special Intention (Bern) 

Thursday (St Francis of Assisi) 4
th
   9.30 am St Hugh’s Service of the Word & Holy Communion 

 7.00 pm St Alban’s Frank Powell’s Intention 

Friday  5
th
   11.45am* St Alban’s  Funeral Mass: Mary Josephine ‘Olive’ Hill RIP 

 9.30 am St Hugh’s Service of the Word & Holy Communion 

     

Saturday  6
th
  6.30 pm St Alban’s Tom Ennis RIP 

Sunday 7
th
  9.30 am St Hugh’s Peter Flynn RIP 

  10.00 am St Alban’s Peter Brown RIP 

  5.00 pm Oakwood The People of the Parish 

*Please note change in Mass time 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION: 
 
St Alban’s – Saturday 5.45pm – 6.15pm 

The Sacrament of Reconciliation is 
available at other times on request. 

St Hugh’s – Before Sunday Mass and       

after week day Mass. 
 

ADORATION OF THE BLESSED 
SACRAMENT AT ST ALBAN’S: 

Every Tuesday, 9.30 am – 11.00 am and 
every Thursday, 5.30 pm – 6.45 pm. 

Nottingham Roman Catholic Diocesan Trustees – Company Number 7151646 Charity Number 1134449 
Registered Office: Willson House, 25 Derby Road, Nottingham. NG1 5AW 

 

THIS WEEK’S SANCTUARY LAMPS: 
The Sanctuary Lamp at St Alban’s burns for Helen Booton RIP and the Sanctuary Lamp at St Hugh’s burns for the deceased 
members of the Wilton Family.  Please keep them in your prayers during the week. 

 

Welcomers for weekend 6
th

/7
th
 October 

St Alban’s Sat 6.30 pm Cheryl Ashcroft  

 Sun 10.00 am Clare & Kevin Boyle and Family 
Readers for weekend 6

th
/7

th
 October 

St Alban’s Sat 6.30 pm Nuala Kelly Anne Forrest 

 Sun 10.00 am Mark Booton Karen Billyeald 

Oakwood Sun 5.00 pm  Greg Catherine 

St Hugh’s Sun 9.30 am Peter Rochford  

Counters St Alban’s J & J Davies  

Cleaners  St Hugh’s Mrs Grace Mrs Crowe 

 

 

St Hugh’s Church 
68 Derby Road, Borrowash, DE72 3HB 

Parish Priest: Canon Ka Fai Lee    Tel: 01332 673562 
 

Email: st.hugh.borrowash@nrcdt.org.uk 
www.sthughborrowash.org.uk 
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